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Event Housekeeping

 Room orientation
• Emergency exits
• Restrooms
• Sign-in table
• Where to learn more and comment
• Refreshments

 Presentation



Agenda

01 Project Overview

02 Purpose and Need

03 Project Benefits

04 Existing Conditions

05 Design Solutions

06 Why We Need You!

07 Share Your Thoughts and Questions

08 Stay Connected



Project Overview

 The City of Sammamish is developing 
potential design alternatives to address 
non-motorized facilities and roadway 
improvements along 228th Avenue 
NE/Sahalee Way NE between NE 8th 
Street/NE Inglewood Hill Road and State 
Route (SR) 202. 

The project aligns with Sammamish’s 
climate goals, which aim to reduce 

single-occupancy vehicle usage and close 
the non-motorized infrastructure gap 
between Sammamish and Redmond.



Project Benefits

 Increase safety for bikes, transit riders, 
and pedestrians

 Upgrade the roadway, potentially including paving 
improvements

 Improve connections to regional trails/amenities, 
State Route 202, the Sammamish city center, and 
Redmond's upcoming light rail transit service

 Promote equitable transportation options for those 
without access to a personal vehicle



Purpose and Need

 Purpose
To establish the near- and long-term vision for the 228th Avenue 
NE/Sahalee Way NE corridor that is beneficial, actionable, and 
supported by the Sammamish City Council and public.
 Need 

Improve 228th Avenue NE/Sahalee Way NE to safely accommodate 
pedestrians, bicyclists, and transit users in Sammamish through 
changes to the intersections and corridor between NE 8th Street/NE 
Inglewood Hill Road and the north city limit.



Existing Conditions
6’



Design Solutions

The project can add 
pedestrian and cyclist 
safety improvements 
in a number of ways. 

The City wants to hear 
from you on which 
options you’d like to see 
along the Sahalee Way 
corridor.



Why We Need You!

 To help the City shape the design concept​
 To engage when that preferred concept is brought to City Council for 

construction timing and funding consideration​
 To stay connected so the public is informed about project progress



Project Schedule

The project began in early 2024 and is expected to conclude in 2025. 
Public input is important and will help shape the final plan. 



Share Your Thoughts and Questions

 Visit the interactive stations to provide your input 

 Fill out a comment form

 Talk to the project team

 Spread the word! Invite your neighbors to take the online survey 
until April 26.

• Visit sammamish.us/sahalee-corridor to learn more.

Your feedback will help the City determine the preferred concept, 
which will be shared with the public in early 2025.



Stay Connected

 Project Contact

 Jed Ireland
Senior Project Engineer
jireland@sammamish.us
(425) 295-0563

Sign up to receive 
email updates

Request a briefing 
for your organization

Visit the website:
sammamish.us/sahalee-corridor

Scan to 
learn more
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